

INTERNAL MEMO

FROM: CHAIRMAN, SENATE SUB-COMMITTEE ON

HARMONIZED CUE CRITERIA DATE: 5/3/2020

TO: ALL ACADEMIC STAFF REF.SC/CUE/1/20

RE: SENATE SUB-COMMITTEE ON HARMONIZED CUE CRITERIA FOR APPOINTMENT OF ACADEMIC STAFF

The Vice-Chancellor in line with Section 37 of the Universities Act and Statute XV (7) (i) has appointed a Senate Sub-committee on Harmonized CUE criteria for Promotion of academic staff.

The members of the Committee are:

Prof. P.Wanyande - Chairman

Prof G.Gitau - Member CAVS

Prof. A. Gitau - Member CAE

Prof. R.O.Oboko - Member CBPS

Prof. J.Gatimu - Member CEES

Dr. N. Baraza - Member CHSS
Dr. D.Wamalwa - Member CHS

Prof. D.Kyalo - Odel Campus

Mr. J. Juma - Finance Officer Ag.

Mr. P.Kariuki - Director, ICT

Mr. H.Webuye - Academic Registrar Ag. Mr. P. Muturi - Administration Registrar

The Committee has the following Terms of Reference:

- (i) To consider the Harmonized CUE Criteria
- (ii) To review the Court ruling on the matter
- (iii) To involve all stake holders and propose criteria for academic staff promotion for the University of Nairobi

- (iv) To submit a Report to the University Senate
- (v) To consider any other matter related to the above terms of reference.

Time Frame

The Committee had one month within which to submit its report.

The purpose of this memo is therefore to request you to submit your comments, suggestions or recommendations to the Academic Registrar or send emails to reg-academic@uonbi.ac.ke on or before Friday 13th March 2020.

PROF. PETER WANYANDE
CHAIRMAN, SENATE SUB-COMMITTEE ON
HARMONIZED CUE CRITERIA

C.c.

Vice-Chancellor
Deputy Vice-Chancellors
Principals
Deans/Directors
Chairmen of Departments.